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The Center for ETHICS* at the University of Idaho offers study, intervention, outreach, consultation, and leadership in developing and 
advancing the theory, knowledge and understanding of character education including moral and ethical reasoning, moral 

development, ethical leadership, and ethical application. The Director of the Center is Dr. Sharon Kay Stoll 

http://www.educ.uidaho.edu/center_for_ethics  Newsletter is on hiatus; but weekly or twice monthly updates will be sent out to keep 
our supporters abreast of what is occurring at the Center. This is a brief synopsis of the week's happening while Newsletter. 

 
Dr. Stoll reviewed an article for Quest. Quest is the official journal of the National Association for Kinesiology and 

Physical Education in Higher Education (NAKPEHE) and the leading scholarly journal for professionals in 

kinesiology and physical education today. Each issue presents new scholarly developments and addresses 

challenging issues facing professionals across the sub-disciplines of kinesiology. 

Dr. Stoll reviewed an article for the International Journal of Sports Science and Coaching. The International Journal 

of Sports Science & Coaching is a peer-reviewed, international, academic/professional journal, which aims 

to bridge the gap between coaching and sports science. Editor in chief is Simon Jenkins, Principal Lecturer 

in the Carnegie Faculty of Sport and Education at Leeds Metropolitan University, UK.  

Dr. Stoll submitted a 1000 article on “Fair play” for the Encyclopedia of Sport and Exercise Psychology (ESEP).  

ESEP is edited by Robert Charles Eklund (sports psychology, FSU College of Education’s Department of 

Educational Psychology and Learning Systems) , and Gershon Tenenbaum (Benjamin S. Bloom Professor 

of Educational Psychology and Professor of Sport and Exercise Psychology at The Florida State 

University) .  The online ESEP is being published by Sage Publications.  

Dr. Stoll submitted a 1000 word article on “Cheating” for the Encyclopedia of Sport and Exercise Psychology 

(ESEP).  ESEP is edited by Robert Charles Eklund, and Gershon Tenenbaum.  The online ESEP is being 

published by Sage Publications.  

The Center for ETHICS* and The World Anti-Doping Agency (WADA) are working on a collaborative education 

project, Competing with Honor: To Dope or Not to Dope.  One of the projects goals is to educate high-level 

athletes on the value competing drug free.  Upon successful completion of the initial project the course will 

become part of WADA’s educational curriculum.  If you would like to have your athletes participate in the 

project please contact Dr. Stoll at (sstoll@uidaho.edu).   

Teams Currently Participating 

Idaho Vandals Women’s Soccer Team 

Washington State University Cougar Men’s Basketball Team  
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